
    THE MINSTER JUNIOR SCHOOL 

‘Let us be concerned for one another, to help one another to show love and do good’. 

Hebrews 10:24 

Head Teacher:  Hannah Farhan                      

                             Co -Chairs of Governors:  Rev Alan Bayes and Sharon Odumosu 

 

 

31st January 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We are pleased to announce that we have managed to negotiate a reduced rate for a three day residential trip 

with P.G.L. at their Windmill Hill site. The trip will be from Monday 5th June to Wednesday 7th June 2023. 

 

Before we make the final decision to book, we need to acertain how many children would like to go. The cost of 

the trip would be at the reduced price of £239 compared to the original cost of £400. This includes full board 

accommodation, transport from the school to the centre and return, insurance, all instruction and activities, 

equipment & safety equipment, evening activities programme, achievement certificates and comprehensive 

insurance (there is a reduced cost for children of families in receipt of PPG/Free School Meals – please ask Mrs. 

Green or Mr. Roberts). Payment will be in instalments but full payment must be made by Friday 26th May 2023. 

 

We have only been allocated 60 places this means that spaces will be given on a first come, first serve basis. 

 

If you are interested in your child going, please complete and send back the form below. To make sure we have 

enough of an uptake, we ask that this form is sent back in no later than Friday 3rd February 2023. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mr Roberts 

 

 

 
 

Warrington Road, Croydon CR0 4BH                                                                                 Telephone: 020 8688 5844 

email: office@theminsterjuniorscroydon.co.uk                                                 www.theminsterjuniorscroydon.co.uk 

 

-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  
 

Yes, I am interested in my child……………………………………………………….. in …………………… Hub to attend the Y6 

residential trip. 
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http://www.theminsterjuniorscroydon.co.uk/

